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SECURE DOCUMENT DESTRUCTION SERVICES

SECURE RECORD STORAGE


Dear Fellow Chamber Member :
As the COVID-19 crisis continues to evolve, many states and localities have issued quarantines and shelter-in-place mandates on businesses considered “non-essential” based on information released by the U.S. Department of Homeland Security.

Now that we are beginning to see such mandates in Virginia, many of you have staff working remotely from their homes.

The following are things to consider if you have or plan to have staff work remotely :

On-Line Threats To Remote Workers

1) Unsecured WIFI networks

2) Using personal devices and networks

3) Scams targeting remote workers

Tips for Businesses with Staff Working Remotely

1) Use strong passwords

2) Set up two-factor authentication

3) Use a VPN

4) Set up firewalls

5) Use an antivirus software

6) Secure your home router

7) Install updates regularly

8) Back up your data

9) Beware of remote desktop tools

10) Look out for phishing e-mail and sites

11) Watch out for work-from-home scams

12) Use encrypted communications

13) Lock your device

Our company will be offering two (2) shredding service options for companies with employees working remotely  :

1) We will schedule residential on-site shredding service visits.  All shredding will be done at employee homes at a negotiable rate.  We ask that the employee place the documents outside their front door or garage.  A credit card must be on file for this service and will be billed at the time of service.
2) We will provide companies and/or remote employees with Seal & Shred Bags.  The bags will be provided at a flat rate of $25.00 per bag which includes shredding service.  The bags must be returned to the business for shredding.  The bags will hold up to 25 pounds of confidential documents.
But, if you are interested in finding out more about or would like to schedule one of the shredding options for your remote workers, please contact our office at (434) 797-2332 for assistance.         
Sincerely,
Rob Giannini

Rob Giannini
Chief Executive Officer
Commonwealth Document Management, Inc.    
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479 Piney Forest Road ( Danville, VA  24540 ( (434) 797-2332
www.commonwealthdocumentmanagement.com

1-800-289-3898
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